

## Department of Public Works March 2021

## **Highlights / Accomplishments**

- The crew continued to concentrate its time on dead tree removal in the right-of-way. The crew removed 96 trees this month. The crew has a couple weeks left in this project
- The Department installed the tennis nets at Ellsworth Park. The pavilion remains closed currently.
- The annual weight restrictions were placed on the village roadways. This weight restriction protect the road's base during the spring thaw.
- A public meeting was held for the residents in the 2021 road and storm water porject to discuss details and timelines.
- An oil leak repair was performed on the yardwaste truck. The Department is working with the engine manufcacutre on the warranty
- The crew had the opportunity to test the salt brine road treatment for the first time this month. Fairy Chasm and Regent Road were tereated. The program proved to be succesful. We look forward to further testing in the 2021/2022 winter season.
- The first ever salt take back program was launched. This gives residents an opportuity to dispose of unwated sidewalk, which will then be mixed into the road salt that is used by the DPW to treat roads. **DIVERSION RATE** RECYCLING TONS YTD

GARBAGE TONS YTD



299 14%



YARD WASTE COLLECTION STOPS



YARDS OF YARD WASTE COLLECTED



25 37% RECYCLING DAY **PARTICIPANTS** 



SEE CLICK FIX REQUESTS CLOSED



**157** 

MULCH DELIVERIES



YARDS OF MULCH DELIVERED



SEWER MAIN CLEANED



100%

CULVERTS REPLACED



TREES REMOVED

